Son, Joshua L. - PDR

From: Lester, Janine - DPW

Sent: Wednesday, June 7, 2017 1:45 PM
To: Son, Joshua L. - PDR

Subject: RE: MP Maple Tree

Hi Josh,

| looked at the Monroe Park maple today (tree ID# 74659). It is in decline. The canopy is roughly 40% dead, bark has
fallen away from about 1/3 of the trunk and buttress roots, and shelf conk mushrooms, an indicator of decay, are
fruiting on the trunk. The Magnolia (tree ID# 74661) is in good health and is worthy of preservation.

Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have additional questions about these two trees.

Regards,

Janine

From: Son, Joshua L. - PDR

Sent: Wednesday, June 07, 2017 9:09 AM
To: Lester, Janine - DPW

Subject: FW: MP Maple Tree

Janine,

| just wanted to touch base to see if | could get your thoughts on the health of the Magnolia and Maple, it would be
helpful when presenting on this tomorrow.

Thanks!
Josh

From: Summers, Donald R. - DPW

Sent: Wednesday, June 7, 2017 9:07 AM

To: Son, Joshua L. - PDR <Joshua.Son@richmondgov.com>
Subject: MP Maple Tree

Josh,
Attached are photos of the maple tree in question for your use.



